
SPECIAL
ANNOUNCEMENT

Please note on your registration confirmation email 
an invitation to the Detroit Tigers game on Sunday, 
April 27th.

Each player that registers will not only be provided 
a ticket to the game, they’ll have the opportunity to 
parade on the field before it starts!

Parents and siblings will be able to purchase 
discounted tickets with a portion of the ticket
being donated back to CVLL.

Mark your calendars for this amazing day at the 
ballpark!

More details to follow


